
 
December 23, 2022 
 
Good afternoon 

I fear I must report that this morning we had 1 resident test positive for COVID.  He/she has been placed 

on precautions and all residents were tested with no further positive results. We have one other 

resident from the same unit that is symptomatic- we will monitor and will re-test tomorrow.  He/she has 

also been placed on precautions.  We will retest all residents on Christmas Day 

We have opted to pause all communal dining and group activities until we know if this is contained to 

one case or not. 

Thank you, 

 

Kate McCracken, LNHA, MHA 
Administrator 
St. Ann Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 
195 Dover Point Road 
Dover, NH 03820 
Phone 603-742-2612 ext. 123 


